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Subject: Objection to Brooklands Farm 
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I strongly object to policy W4 land at Brooklands Farm. The reason I object to the proposed development of this land 
is numerous. My main reason is to protect the land and its wildlife that have been there for many years unharmed. 
We are overpopulated as it is and definitely do not need any more houses on the few green spaces we have in 
Whitstable.  
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